
Parental Rights Rescinded 
Without Due Process 

By Susan Sanders 

In a startling case out of Sacramento California, a 
couple experienced a terrifying incident in April whereby police along with Child 
Protective Services entered their home without a warrant and forcibly took their 
5-month old baby from them.  

It all started when the couple had taken their child to a hospital to be treated for 
flu-like symptoms. The child was given antibiotics and after the parents asked 
why, they found out the child did not even need this medication. Following this, 
they were told the baby needed open heart surgery.  After the questionable 
administration of antibiotics, the parents were concerned about the 
recommendation of surgery. They understandably wanted a second opinion, so 
they left the hospital and took their baby to another hospital for evaluation.  The 
first hospital notified police that the baby had not been properly discharged and 
was under severe neglect.  At the second hospital police arrived and it was 
determined there that the baby was fine and safe to return home with his 
parents.  

However, the following day, police and CPS arrived at their home and kidnapped 
the baby from his mother’s arms.  The police and other governmental authorities 
are sending a strong message that we no longer even have rights to our own 
children. Simply on the word of the first hospital that the baby was not properly 
discharged and was in neglect, the findings of the second hospital were ignored 
and the parents were deprived of their child without a warrant or due process.  
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